
 

Reception Exit Survey 2016 Parents 
        

 

Strongly Agree Indifferent Disagree Don't Know 

  No. Perc% No. Perc% No. Perc% No. Perc% 

My child has enjoyed being in reception. 17 94 1 6 0 0 0 0 

My child settled quickly into school life. 12 67 3 17 3 17 0 0 

I am happy with the progress that my child has made. 17 94 1 6 0 0 0 0 

I feel that I was given enough information before my child started school. 15 83 3 17 0 0 0 0 

I feel that I have been supported with how I can help my child at home throughout the year. 17 94 1 6 0 0 0 0 

I felt that the workshops and meetings with the teachers where informative and helpful. 14 78 3 17 0 0 0 0 

Staff in reception  are friendly and approachable. 17 94 1 6 0 0 0 0 

I have had lots of opportunities to contribute to my child’s learning journey. 17 94 1 6 0 0 1 6 

I have found Dojo useful as a reward system and a form of communication. 14 78 4 22 0 0 0 0 

I have found 2simple useful to find out how my child is progressing. 12 67 6 33 0 0 0 0 

The ‘Ask Me About’ homework has been informative and has helped me support my child’s learning at home. 17 94 1 6 0 0 0 0 

 

 

12. Please use the space below to make any further comments about you or your child’s experience of reception. 
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Suggestions from parents: 

You Said We Said 

Morning workshops are hard for working 
parents to attend 
 

We are very aware of working parents however there is a limit of how 
many and when workshops can be run. Some workshops are run after 
school, however we find that morning workshops seem to be better 
attended. We will continue to provide workshops before and after 
school to try and ensure as many parents as possible get a change to 
attend some of the workshops. 

I don’t get Dojo. We saw the points coming 
through but comments like ‘good work’ did 
really help me understand what she had 
done. Some hiccups with points deducted 
too. 

The whole school is trialling Dojo this year. We have already made 
some changes to make the rewards and sanctions more specific. 
Parents will be asked to give feedback on the reward system at the end 
of the year. 

‘2 Simple’ is a lovely idea however it may not 
be as ‘simple’ as the name suggest. The layout 
and terminology is a bit baffling to someone 
who does not have any experience in 
education.  

Reception will run a workshop on ‘2 Simple’ to help parents navigate 
and relate the terminology and acronyms used to the information help 
sheets given out at the beginning of the year.  
If anyone is ever in doubt or has any questions, please speak to the 
class teacher before or after school and they will be happy to help. 

 

  


